
Representations received regarding 
request for CAT of Loch St. Garages, Wick.  
 

I have received the information about the Asset Transfer Request and have been online and looked 

at the application and the proposed site plan. 

I have three concerns. 

Firstly, I note that the application states the intention to hold social evenings. This has the capacity 

to create excess noise pollution in a residential area that includes elderly people, young families and 

people who have to be up for work in the morning. Therefore I believe there should be a time limit 

after which any social activity has to cease. Perhaps insist on all such activity having to finish by 

10.00 pm. 

Secondly, Parking is already an issue on Loch Street and if members of the Bowling club park in Loch 

Street, then that will increase problems for residents.  

The submission does state that "The main access would still be from Northcote Street". I would 

request that, as a condition of approving the transfer, the Council state there must be no entrance 

to the Bowling Club from Loch Street. 

Yours sincerely, 

(resident, Loch St. Wick). 


